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Derwentwater Residential 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I regret to inform you that Derwentwater Independent Hostel have notified us of their intention to close permanently 
in March of this year. As a result, our booking has been cancelled. Our school has been using the hostel for 30 years 
and we are so disappointed that your children are going to miss out on staying there. 
 
We are exploring other residential options for this summer, however the likelihood of finding somewhere suitable, 
available and with the capacity to sleep 100 people is slim. We book our residentials at least 2 years in advance as we 
know how quickly places get booked up. 
 
If we are unable to rearrange the residential, we will organize a number of day trips for years 5 and 6 in the summer 
term so that they can still experience the range of activities we had planned for the residential. 
 
In the meantime, we will refund all your Derwentwater payments in full. 
 
Once again, I am so sorry this has happened. I know how disappointed your children will be but I promise we will still 
provide them with some alternative experiences and memories. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr J Wood 
Headteacher 
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